
 

BRECKENRIDGE CITY COMMISSION 
AGENDA SUMMARY FORM 

 

 

Subject: Discussion and any necessary action regarding Aquatic Center 
operations for 2023 

Department: Administration 

Staff Contact: Jessica Sutter 

Title: City Secretary  

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
The Aquatic Center is Tentatively scheduled to open on May 30th and run through August 6th.  
The proposed schedule (attached) is dependent upon staffing of lifeguards and pool managers.  
 
In the 2022 season the aquatic center was closed for public swim on Saturdays and only open 
for parties. It was closed for business on Sundays and Monday’s. In an attempt to allow for 
more public swim time we have broken up the rental times to include Friday and Saturday 
evenings as well as Sunday afternoons. This will allow children and families to utilize the aquatic 
center on Saturdays as well.  
 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
Consider approval of the proposed aquatic center operations for 2023.  
 
 


